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INTRO 

It has been another wonderful week on campus with loads of engaging educational 

activities as well as sports.  Let's take a closer look... 

 

PYP 

Message from Ms Jennifer 

Ever had a great idea? Primary student's now have time to develop their inner 

GENIUS!  Every Friday during the last class of the day student's have "Genius 

Hour"! This is time that is completely student-directed learning time. Genius 

Hour is a chance for students to pursue a personal interest area: to think and 

consider something they are passionate about, to research and learn more 

about it, and then create something, solve a problem or take action! Genius 

Hour allows students time to develop their own unique gifts and talents. 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

MYP 

Message from Ms. Lyudmila MYP Music 



 

 

Year 6 students started their journey in the Middle school by learning the 

Music Elements and practicing to recognize and use them. In their first Unit, 

they will develop their creative thinking by composing and performing in 

small groups some musical ideas using any items from around us that can 

produce a sound. 

 

 

 

Message from Ms Tiffany 

The MYP PHE Y6 class had Paddle team games and balanced on boards to help 

students build up their transition swimming skill. They learnt by having fun and 

inquiring beforehand and then reflecting after the activity finished. 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

DP 

DP Y12 Visual Art studet Max: 



 

 

This is a part of the process portfolio, idea development. I'm trying to convey the 

idea that people should fear the leak of nuclear waste so that similar catastrophes 

won't happen again. 

 

 

 

BOARDING 

Message from Mr Wayne 

Flexi Boarding - with the sports season beginning, the number of students in boarding 

increases, as day students take up the flexi boarding option for the season. Each season 

includes boarding on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday,  with students accessing the 

new tutorial program, training and bonding on a Wednesday evening with their team mates. 

  

Some parents utilize the flexi boarding option, during busy business periods, where they 

may need to travel. This option allows parents to select the specific days they require for 

their child(ren) to board, with the knowledge that children will be cared for, supported in 

the academics, giving parents that peace of mind that they are in good hands. 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

OUTRO 

Another woderful and inspiring week comes to a close - we wish all our hard working 

students and their families a relaxing weekend.  See you all again on Monday for 

more stimulating learning! 

 

Warmest wishes,  

UISZ School & Boarding Community 


